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August 19, 2025 
 
 
Dear Grizzly Family, 

As we embark on this 2025-26 school year, the excitement is astounding. We are bringing 

excellence to your scholars academically and have enhanced our buildings and grounds. 

Additionally, we understand that communicating is crucial to the relationship between scholars, 

families, and community members. 

We are pleased to share that we are launching our brand-new, state-of-the-art signage 

throughout the community. These signs represent a vital investment in both safety and 

communication, and we are excited to bring this enhancement to our neighborhoods. 

As we begin the rollout, we are working towards our signs being fully operational and have been 

carefully designing them to provide clear and reliable information. To minimize any disruption to 

residents, the signs will automatically shut down each evening by 8:30 p.m. As each sign is 

connected and turned over to the district, it will be programmed to adhere to our district's 

guidelines. It may take one to two days for this transition to occur.   

We thank you in advance for your patience and support as we implement this improvement. Our 

goal is to provide a modern and effective tool to enhance our communications with families, and 

we are confident these signs will serve as an opportunity to engage and inform our families for 

years to come. 

"Say YES to YCS" today by visiting https://www.ycschools.us/enrollment/. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Dr. Alena Zachery-Ross 
Superintendent 

https://www.ycschools.us/enrollment/

